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At the December 2021 meeting, SC pointed out how our bank balance had reached 
over £2000 and that CEC require it to be no more than twice the value of the annual 
grant (£747). Consequently we needed to offload at least some £400. We had 
donated £400 in the previous year to Edible Estates.  
 
He suggested donating £100 to four charities (Crisis/NHS Charities Together/Fresh 
Start/Home for Good). The meeting determined to donate to those, plus Juno and 
Friends of Hailes Quarry Park (£600 total). At the March 2022 meeting, we 
determined to send £100 to an appropriate charity: a church or the DEC Ukraine 
Humanitarian Appeal (it was sent to the latter).  
 
We ended the financial year with £1238, only £239 less than at the end of the 
previous financial year.  
 
See accompanying Financial Statement and Auditor’s report. 
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